
MINUTES OF THE BUDGET SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE MALDEN SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

Monday, October 17, 2016 

Malden Senior Center 7 Washington Street 
 
 
Meeting called to order by subcommittee chair Leonard Iovino at 6:01 p.m. 
 
In attendance; John Froio, Leonard Iovino, Jerry Leone, Mike Drummey and Larry Silverman 
 
1. Issues discussed were of a wide ranging nature and in general terms 
 
2. We agreed to set a meeting of this subcommittee on  the first Monday of each month from 6-6:30 
p.m. prior to  the regularly scheduled school committee meeting.  The vote was 5-0 in favor of this 
schedule. 
 
3. We had extensive discussions on the busing issue, parents have been united on the need for us to re-
instate busing. This was one of the cuts we made to this year’s budget it had a price tag of $400,000. We 
did not take a formal vote of this subcommittee, we were in agreement that there was no way we would 
be able to come up with the needed money without cutting somewhere else in the budget. 
 
4. Because we will not have a budget figure from the mayor for FY18, everything is fluid and discussions 
take place but without a figure no real decisions can be reached. 
 
5. Meeting adjourned at 6:31PM 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Leonard Iovino 

 


